World Invitational Class "A" Gold Panning Championships

August 4th, 5th, 6th, 2023
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Dear Prospective Participant, DISTRICT OF
MACKENZIE

We invite you to join us for the 51% Annual World Invitational Class "A" Gold Panning
Championships on August 4th, 5th, 6th, 2023 at Peace Island Park, Rocky Mountain Forts, in
Taylor. We are also extending you a special invitation to compete in the
Media/Celebrity/Sponsorship Panning Event, which will be held on Saturday, August 5™ at
12:00pm.

We welcome anyone from your organization to compete in this event. This year, the event will
be a bit different from in the past. Rather than have 3 rounds of panning, we will have a single,
penny weight nugget speed round.

A registration desk will be on site at the park on Saturday. Along with the panning events, we
have Friday evening entertainment, metal detecting, family activities, an arts and crafts fair, and
a Sunday morning pancake breakfast. There will also be a Gold panning Parade on Friday
evening.

If you would like camping reservations in the park, please call Peace Island Park at
250-789-9295.

We hope that you will bring your family and join us for a great weekend.

Yours truly,

Sherri Maycock, Recreation Programmer
District of Taylor
Taylor Gold Panning Commuittee



